
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
This is a public notice that the City of Corona's Planning and Housing Commission will 
conduct a public hearing in the City Council Chambers at 400 S. Vicentia Ave., on Monday, 
October 11, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
PM 37221– Parcel Map application for the subdivision of 2.065 acres into two lots for 
commercial purposes, located at the southwest corner of Temescal Canyon Road and 
Pronio Circle in the Entertainment Commercial (EC) designation of the Dos Lagos Specific 
Plan (SP99-03), and consideration of a Mitigated Negative Declaration regarding potential 
environmental impacts associated with the proposed project. 
 
PP2020-0006 – Precise Plan application for the review of two professional medical office 
buildings totaling 21,400 square feet, located at the southwest corner of Temescal Canyon 
Road and Pronio Circle in the Entertainment Commercial (EC) designation of the Dos 
Lagos Specific Plan (SP99-03), and consideration of a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
regarding potential environmental impacts associated with the proposed project.  
 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) – Per Section 15070 of the State 
Guidelines for Implementing the California Quality Act (CEQA) and Section 6.02 of the 
City’s Local CEQA Guidelines, a Mitigated Negative Declaration was prepared for the 
project.  The Initial Study identified that the project’s potentially significant effects to the 
environment are capable of being mitigated to less than significant.  Therefore, based on 
the mitigation measures identified in the Mitigated Negative Declaration, there is no 
substantial evidence, in light of the whole record before the City, that the project may have 
a significant effect on the environment. 
 

(Applicant: Griffin Haupert of Griffco Land, LLC.)  
 

This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the 
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday prior to the 
meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, please call 
Assistant Planner, Rafael Torres, in the Planning & Development Department at (951) 736-
2262. 
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